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SURREY COUNTY COUNCIL 

LOCAL COMMITTEE EPSOM & EWELL  

10 December 2012 

 

PUBLIC QUESTIONS 

 
Question 1 –  Mr Daniel Berry and Ms Angelique Mercier 
Re: Ladbroke Road Parking 
 
Question:  
 
Is the Committee aware of the fact that to date Ashley Road residents have not been 
consulted or given an opportunity to make representations with regard to their 
exclusion from the scheme? 
 
Officer Response: 
 
Surrey County Council believe that they have kept all residents fully informed of the 
progress of the Ladbroke Road residents permit scheme.  We have also 
acknowledged that we have made errors in the advertising that directly relates to that 
scheme, all of which have been dealt with by way of a Stage 2 complaint. 
 
The purpose of Item 8 on the agenda for today’s Committee is to try to resolve the 
issue of the exclusion of Ashley Road residents in the Ladbroke Road scheme.  All 
members of the committee have received copies of the report prior to this meeting. 
 
Question 2 –  Andrew and Helen Page 
Re: Ladbroke Road Parking 
 
Question:  
 
Will the following documents be tabled before the Committee: 

• Officer’s Report (27/06/2011) to local committee Epsom and Ewell 
Parking/Waiting Restrictions (Phase 6) Review 

• Complaints Investigation Report (CO 12669), 20/11/12, authored by Carole 
Comfort? 

 
Officer Response: 
 
All previous Committee reports are available on the County Council website at 
http://mycouncil.surreycc.gov.uk/ieListMeetings.aspx?CId=197&Year=0 
if Committee members or other interested parties wish to refer to them. 
 
The complaints report is provided for those directly involved with the complaint and 
would not normally be more widely circulated.  However I understand that a resident 
of Ashley Road has sent a copy to all members of the Committee.  
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Question 3 –  Mr Andrew Beswick 
Re: Ladbroke Road Parking 
 
Question:  
 
Can we see a copy of the key Officer’s Reports, dated 27.06.11 and 25.01.12, 
following which commuter (non-resident) parking was identified as the principal 
issue? 
 
Officer Response: 
 
All previous Committee reports are available on the County Council website at 
http://mycouncil.surreycc.gov.uk/ieListMeetings.aspx?CId=197&Year=0 
for anyone who wishes to see them.  Printed copies are available from the 
Community Partnership & Committee Officer, whose contact details can be found on 
the front of the agenda, for those without internet access. 
 
Question 4 –  Mr George Dick 
Re: Ladbroke Road Parking 
 
Question:  
 
Is the Committee aware of the fact that of the FOUR households (24-30 Ashley 
Road) whose complaints have been upheld, there are only four(4) vehicles that 
would need Residents Permits in the Scheme. 
 
Officer Response: 
 
Generally, the number of cars per household is not directly related to the actual 
implementation of a residents permit scheme, however as this question has been 
posed, the committee will be aware of this prior to any decisions being made in 
relation to Item 8 on the agenda. 
 
The original preliminary consultation did include nos.20 &22 Ashley Road, so there 
are actually 6 households that need to be included. These other two properties may 
or may not require permits, but they have to be taken into account too. 
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